Shirley Rukcic

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Jack Grone <jgrone@mcphersonpublishing.com>
Monday, October 26, 2020 3:36 PM

Shirley Rukcic

Felice McClendon

New Sunshine request; PFM and IFS contracts

Hello Shirley — hope all is well with you. In the interests of transparency, I'd like to make a new Sunshine request.

I request any current contract(s) the Treasurer’s Office has signed with PFM Group Consulting LLC, PFM Financial
Advisors LLC, and/or their affiliates for these companies to provide services.

I’d also like to request any current contract(s) the Treasurer’s Office has signed with IFS Securities and/or its affiliates for

services.

Many thanks
Jack

Jack Grone

Editor, McPherson

Phone: 314-560-3046
www.mcphersonpublishing.com
Twitter/Facebook: @McPherSTL
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is suspicious.



